
 
 
From: Nathan Howson <Nathan.Howson@chorley.gov.uk>   
Sent: 20 October 2022 16:06  
To: Usman Gazra <usman.gazra@chorley.gov.uk>  
Subject: Information provided in advance of a hearing- The Imperial, 59 Union Street 
 
Dear Mr Gazra, 
 
I attach two documents which make up some information I am providing in advance of the hearing 
to  
determine an application for the review of a premises licence in respect of The Imperial, 59 Union  
Street.  
 
Police, Licensing and the premises licence holder have been working to secure an agreed position 
to be  
put before the Sub Committee; agreement has now been reached in the form of conditions to be  
imposed on the premises licence. I attach herewith confirmation from each the Police and the 
premises  
licence holder confirming their agreement and confirmation by this email that this is acceptable to 
me,  
on behalf of the Licensing Authority.  
 
It was agreed that all parties would be in attendance at the hearing to answer any questions which 
the  
Sub Committee might have.  
 
Could you please arrange for a copy of the attached two documents and this email to be made 
available  
to the Sub Committee? 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Nathan Howson  
Enforcement Team Leader (Licensing) 
 


